
I'm very concerned about the PSC making it more difficult for prospective tenants and property owners to 
access data about energy use and costs. If estimated utility costs aren't made available for prospective tenants, 
it's impossible for them to know if a unit is affordable. The proposed restrictions and costs for obtaining data 
would also make it difficult for property owners to comply with the City of St. Louis's benchmarking ordinance. I 
oppose these proposed changes. 


